
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Our ECPS School Council for 2024 needs the support of our
families. We are seeking parents/careers who can attend a

monthly meeting to assist in the development and
improvement of Edgars Creek Primary School. Nominations
will be open Monday 26th February for 2024 School Council

positions and will close Monday 4th March at 4.00pm .
Please speak to the School Office if you would like more

information or email edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Newsletter Challenge
How many Sunglasses can you
find? Write your answer and put

it in the challenge box in the
office. Winners drawn at

assembly tomorrow.

The opportunity to work together in partnership supporting your child is
extremely important to their educational and social development. 

Teachers are looking forward to meeting with families on Tuesday 5th
March or Wednesday 6th March and discussing how your child has
settled into their school year and having a look at their learning space.

The Specialist team will be available to showcase their learning programs
in their Specialist rooms, please feel free to visit these learning spaces

on the evenings. 

Physical Education - Gym
Visual Arts - Arts room

Performing Arts - Performing Arts room
Science - Science room

Spanish - Spanish room (Year 1 main building)
Digitech - Portables (Year 3 portables)

STEM - (Year 1 portables)

 Please make sure you go onto Compass to book your spot.

Every Friday from 9th February-
22nd March
Year 5/6 Interschool Sports

Tuesday March 5th
Meet The Teacher

Wednesday March 6th 
Meet The Teacher

Monday March 11th 
Labour Day Holiday 
No School on this Day

Wednesday 13th March 
Naplan  

Thursday 21st March 
Harmony Day 

Thursday 28th March
Last Day of Term 1

Monday 15th April
First Day Term 2

Monday 6th May - Wednesday 8th
May
Mothers Day Stall

School Newsletter

IMPORTANT DATES

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y

Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

Thursday 29th February 2024

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/




L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Wednesday 20th March

Celebrating our Culture Diversity 

Year 5 and 6 students selected to represent our school in cricket, soccer and basketball will
commence their weekly Interschool Sport competition this Friday 9th February. All students not
named in these squads will participate in a weekly intraschool sport competition at ECPS.

This week the Interschool Sport fixture is:

Division 1 Squads - Edgars Creek Eagles vs Harvest Home PS Away

(Soccer will be played on the Edgars Creek Secondary College soccer pitch)
(Cricket will be played on the Edgars Creek Secondary College oval)

Division 2 Squads - Edgars Creek Stars vs Wollert PS Home

At Edgars Creek Primary School, we are committed to providing a child safe environment where children and
young people are safe and feel safe, and their voices are heard about decisions that affect their lives. Our

child safe policies, procedures, strategies and practices will be inclusive of the needs of all children,
particularly Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children, children from culturally and linguistically diverse

backgrounds, children with disabilities, and children who are vulnerable.

Edgars Creek Primary School has zero tolerance for child abuse.

We are so excited to announce that as of next week our Prep students will be at school
Monday-Friday. We have watched the students excel at school over the last 5 weeks in
their learning spaces as well as on the playground. We love having them at ECPS and
couldn't be prouder of the progress they have made so far

If your child is bringing a phone or smart watch to school they must remeber to sign it in at the
office. Phones and smart watches will be left in a safe place in the office until then end of the
day. 





4D-SARAH









WHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLD
We are extremely proud of our multi-cultural community at

ECPS! The families that are part of our school have come from
many different countries. 

Throughout 2024, we are acknowledging the geographical
location of a new country each week during our school
assembly. A dot is added to each country as we have

acknowledged it. 

This weeks country will be Indonesia. 

HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROMHAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROMHAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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